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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON CULTURE (CIC) REQUESTING CONSIDERATION OF A MEETING OF THE CIC THAT WOULD BE CONVENED THROUGH A VIRTUAL FORUM TO DESIGN THE CULTURE PROGRAM OF THE SPECIAL MULTILATERAL FUND OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT (FEMCIDI) FOR THE 2011-2013 CYCLE
PERU
Ministry of Culture
Office of the Vice Minister

for Cultural Heritage and

Cultural Industries

“Year of National Integration and Recognition of Our Diversity”

Lima, September 26, 2012

Note No. 225-2012-VMPCIC/MC

Ambassador Deborah-Mae Lovell

Permanent Representative of Antigua and Barbuda

Chair of CIDI

Washington, D.C.

Excellency:


I have the honor to address you in my capacity as Chair of the Inter-American Committee on Culture (CIC) of the Organization of American States (OAS) regarding the Meeting to Design the Culture Program of the Special Multilateral Fund of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (FEMCIDI) for the 2011-2013 cycle.

As you know, said meeting is one of the programming phases of the aforementioned Fund, and its purpose is to design the framework program on which the Culture program will be developed for the cycle under reference.

To that end, I should be grateful if you would include on the agenda of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) a virtual forum of the CIC to be held from November 5-9, 2012. The Executive Secretariat for Integral Development will coordinate the convening of the aforementioned Forum.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Rafael Varón Gabai


Chair of the CIC


Vice Minister of Cultural Heritage and Industries


Ministry of Culture of Peru

cc: Permanent Mission of Peru to the OAS
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